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Ripon, WI – Community members are invited to a Meet-and-Greet Reception for the Murray 

Park Elementary and Quest Charter Elementary School principal finalists on Thursday, August 

13th.  These public receptions are scheduled back-to-back at 3:00 p.m. and 3:30 p.m., in the 

Murray Park Media Center. A selection committee consisting of teachers, parents, staff, Board 

members, Governance Council members, and administrators are meeting this week with a slate 

of five semi-finalists to determine who will move forward to the finalist round of interviews on 

August 13th.  

Any comments or suggestions, please contact Mary Whitrock at (920) 748-4600. 
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